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To: Board of Directors 

From: Steve Leighton, Fire Chief 

Date: October 16, 2024 

Subject: Future Planning with North Tahoe Fire 

Exhibit 6A 

Chief Leighton, or his designee, will update the Directors regarding the progress of the 

future planning with North Tahoe Fire and the LAFCO process. 




